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Launch of an OIE Book Club 

 

 

Wish you had more time to read but you get distracted with other tasks? 

Longing for someone to talk about books with in these strange times? 

Maybe an OIE Book Club is just what you need! 

 

 

Nothing too complicated or time-consuming, we thought an international book club with colleagues 

from across the globe would be a lovely way to discover more diverse books and share perspectives on 

the stories we encounter. 

 

How does it work? 

• Sign up to the OIE Book Club list here to express your interest in participating. 

• If you have a book to suggest, add it to the ‘Book suggestion’ column. We recommend 

choosing diverse books from less well-known authors, and provide a couple of 

international book lists to inspire you. Ideally these books would be available in English, 

French and Spanish so that all regions can enjoy them. 

• By end of January, we will do an online poll of those who have signed up to select the 

preferred book for trimester 1. 

• The Book Club will be informed of the selected book choice and have 2-3 months to read 

it, with a first meeting estimated to take place in March-April. 

 

For more information, please contact Sonia Fèvre. 
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